Sommers Construction Company, Inc.

Highway & Street Contractor
W7841 Smith Street
Shiocton, WI 54170-8531

\SOMMERS]

SHIGCTON, Wiz

Phone: (920) 986-3301
Fax:  (920) 986-3484

March 18, 2015

Kurt Eggebrecht

Health Officer

City of Appleton Health Department
100 N. Appleton St.

Appleton, WI 54911

RE: Request for Noise Variance
Project # 4984-07-71, S. Oneida St./Fox River Bridge

This letter is to request a noise variance for the above named project from May 30th, 2015 through September 30th, 2015.
This variance is requested from 10pm to 7am within the foot print of the project. The project lies on Oneida St. From S.
Olde Oneida St. to Prospect Ave.

The equipment that may potentially cause noise above the acceptable levels would include but not be limited to concrete
pumps, concrete ready-mix trucks, concrete saws, concrete pavers,

The requested variance is necessary due to the time and temperature sensitive concrete placements of the roadways and
concrete sawing operations,

Sommers Construction Company will take steps to minimize noise by having the equipment in good working order and
will stay as far away from resident dwellings as practical but yet still performing the work within the intent of our

contract.

The on-site contact for this project is Fred Sommers, 920-378-1093.

Sincerely,

Frd Sommens

Fred Sommers
Project Manager
Sommers Construction Company



